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Which 10 student resources should every Greyhound use, according to a current
student? See the list in this week's ENMU News.

ENMU NEWS 

Lawyer Up: Greyhound Grad
Attending Law School

 
Karen Sanchez Gonzalez, who graduated from
ENMU with bachelor's degrees in political
science and Spanish in May 2017, plans to
attend Southern Illinois University School of
Law this fall.

  
Find out how Karen's Eastern Experience
prepared her to take on law school and why she
calls attending ENMU "the best decision I have
ever made."
 
Read More

ENMU Veteran
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Helps Other Veterans
 

Can you guess which ENMU
employee has established a
veterans-assistance telephone
line in her office?
 
Hint: She's receiving an Army
Achievement Medal in this
photo.

Read More

Announcement Highlights
Service for Michael Marshall
 
Dear Campus Community:
 
We are saddened to learn of the passing of Michael Marshall on Sunday. Michael was the
Post Office manager on campus for many years and he also worked in the Inventory
Department before his retirement in May.
 
The family states that services will be held at Central Christian Church in Portales (1528 S
Main) at 2:00 p.m. on Saturday, July 29.
 
Please join me in offering sympathy to Michael's family.
 
Thanks,
Jeff Elwell
President
 
Passing of Two Former ENMU Employees
 
Dear Campus Community:
 
We have learned of the passing of two former ENMU employees:
 
Ms. Linda Hamrick passed away July 20th in Silver City, NM. She worked in the
Telecommunications Department of Eastern from 2000 to 2012. Linda moved to Maricopa,
AZ after retirement to be near her oldest daughter. Services were held July 24th.
 
Dr. Penny Stewart led a colorful life in South Africa and Brazil before arriving at Eastern in
1973. She taught Linguistics and English until her retirement in 1995. Dr. Stewart was
recognized as a Distinguished Emeritus Faculty by the ENMU Foundation in 2003. She
passed away on July 20th.
 
Jeff Elwell
President
 
Back-to-Campus Meetings
 
ENMU Community,
 
Two sessions of the annual "back to campus" briefings for staff are scheduled for
Wednesday, Aug. 9, at 10 a.m. and Thursday, Aug. 10, at 3 p.m. in Becky Sharp Auditorium

http://www.enmu.edu/about/news-and-events/enmu-news/general-news/2260-enmu-veteran-helps-other-veterans
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(College of Business, room 104). Please plan to attend one of these mandatory meetings. 
 
Managers will receive their briefing at the Management Information Exchange meeting on
Aug. 10 at 9 a.m. The MIE will meet in Education Building, room 120.
 
Faculty "back-to-campus" sessions will be held immediately following the Faculty/Staff
Breakfast on Wednesday, Aug. 16, at 9 a.m. in Becky Sharp Auditorium.
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Planning Office at 575.562.2315.
 
Thank you,
Jeff Elwell
President
 
Fall Employees Breakfast on Aug. 16
 
Dear Campus Community,
The Fall Employees Breakfast will be held Wednesday, Aug.16, in the Campus Union
Ballroom.  Early bird serving begins at 7:30 a.m., and the program will begin at 8 a.m.  All
graduate assistants, faculty and staff are invited to attend. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there as we kick off the beginning of the fall semester.
 
Jeff Elwell
President
 
Read More
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